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Redhill RIII2WZ
13th February 2013

Jason Green, Policy Chief
BBFC 3 Soho Square

London WID 3HD

Dear Mr. Green,

Thank you for your letter of the 16th Janua ry 2013. We are disturbed by its
content.

The task of the BBFC is to prevent illegal material., not to enforce the wishes of
"the public" ie the majority. .That destroys minority rights. The fact that most
people disapprove of certain (Iawfut) material does not mean fhat the minority
should be denied access to it. The human right of freedom of expression must
not be destroyed by the tyranny of the majority.

yours sincerely,

E. Goodman

Chairof CAC

Enquiries to the Sectetary;25 Middleton Ctose, Fareham, H^!1. t>oll tQN
Tel 0329-284471


